
 

 

Minutes of Faversham Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

Hybrid Meeting held on Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Present: Peter Cook, Charles Gibson, John Irwin, Hannah Perkin (Chair), Josh 

Rowlands, Geoff Wade   

In attendance: Adrienne Begent (Deputy Town Clerk) 
    
 

 

1. Apologies  
 
Apologies were received from K Baker, H Goodwin and J 
Saunders 
 

 

2.  Declarations of Interest  
 
None  
 

 

3.  Minutes of Previous Meeting 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 26th February were approved 
as an accurate record. They were proposed by H Perkin and 
seconded by C Gibson. (The minutes had previously been 
presented to Town Council on 11th March).  
 

 

4.   Examiners Report and Recommended Modifications and 
Responses  
 
The meeting  received the Examiners Report (25/04/24), UVE Draft 
Examiner’s Recommended Modifications and Responses and 
Version 10 of the NHP. 
 
It was Proposed by Cllr P Cook, seconded by Cllr H Perkin and on 
being put to the meeting it was Recommmended to agree the 
proposed modifications and responses as set out subject to 
agreement with SBC at the meeting on 8th May to be attended by HP, 
JI and representatives from Urban Vision.   

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5. End of Meeting 
The meeting ended at 19.45 
 

 


